
Partnership Meeting Feb 2013 

Marlene presented an update on the loan to Radstock Town Council: The Local Trust won’t pay out 
any return on the loan until it has been completed paid back. Also, Local Trust have set a shorter 
timescale for loan repayment than we planned for (March ’25 rather than Aug ’25). We are in 
discussion with RTC and the general view is that there is the intention to continue with the loan, 
with an adapted repayment schedule.  
The Partnership were also happy for this to be the arrangement. 
 
Marlene and Rob presented an update on the green spaces investment, and Rob requested 
volunteers to form a working group that would look at the options and make a presentation back to 
the Partnership in due course. Becky Brooks, Liam Kirby, Sue Hill and Dom Tristram put themselves 
forward. 
 
Marlene and Rob requested that Partnership members promote the Dragons’ Den to the 
community. We have only received 2 applications so far. Rob will speak with his contacts soon and 
find out if they are applying or why not. We are prepared to adapt our approach if necessary. 
Application form can be found on our website www.radstockwestfield.org.uk  

http://www.radstockwestfield.org.uk/

